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1990

DateDescription
Report on the national 
trial inspection
Letter dated 26 January 
1990 from the Secretary- 
General of the United 
Nations addressed to the 
President of the Conference 
on Disarmament transmitting 
the resolutions and 
decisions on disarmament 
adopted by the General 
Assembly at its forty-fourth 
session
Second national trial 
inspection

CountryReferenceSerial
23.1.90EgyptCD/958460

31.1.90UN Sec­
retary- 
General

CD/959
[EXTRACT]461

1.2.90'FranceCD/960 
CD/CW/ 
WP.274

462

1.2.90Report of the Ad Hoc 
Committee on Chemical 
Weapons to the Conference on 
Disarmament on its work 
during the period 16 January 
to 1 February 1990
Experimental challenge 
inspection at a military 
installation

AHCCWCD/961463

14.2.90USSRCD/966
CD/CW/
WP.275

464

15.2.90Decision on the re­
establishment of the Ad Hoc 
Committee on Chemical 
Weapons
Provision of data relevant 
to the Chemical Weapons 
Convention

CDCD/968465

19.2.90HungaryCD/969 
CD/CW/ 
WP.277

466

1


